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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 8:49 AM 
To: Weston, Robert, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Shell Station, 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin 
Based on the sample results, further sampling and excavation of shallow soil related to the 
station upgrade does not appear to be necessary.
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Weston, Robert, Env. Health  
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2008 2:37 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: Shell Station, 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin
 
Jerry,
Based on the sample results we discussed I think we can tell Garlow that no additional soil sampling and 
excavation is needed.  Comments?
 
Robert Weston
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
510 567-6781
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged information and/or confidential information only for the use by 
the intended recipients. Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be 
subject to civil action and/or criminal penalties. If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, please notify the sender by e-mail or by telephone and 
delete the transmission.

 
 

From: Rich Garlow [mailto:RGarlow@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2008 2:03 PM 
To: Weston, Robert, Env. Health 
Subject: Shell Station, 8999 San Ramon Road, Dublin

Mr. Weston,
 
On May 28, 2008, you were present for removal of gasoline dispenser supply lines at the above 
referenced station and soil samples were collected at requested intervals.  The analytical results were sent 
to you on June 3, 2008.
 
We are now proceeding with final excavation of new dispenser supply lines and canopy foundations.  We 
will be preparing to characterize and transport the soil.  Will the county require any additional soil sampling 
or excavation at this site?
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Thank you,
 
Rich Garlow
 
 
Richard Garlow
Project Manager
Delta Consultants
312 Piercy Road
San Jose, California 95138
Direct (408) 826-1880
Cell: (408) 239-9833
Fax: (408) 225-8506
Toll Free: (800) 477-4711
www.deltaenv.com 

 
Member of: 
Inogen Environmental Alliance 
www.inogenet.com

Confidentiality Agreement: If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please delete it. Thank you!
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